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IMPORTANT DATES  
 
 

7 November 
Year 12 sign-out 
 

7- 11 November 
DOE Gold test walk 
 

11 November 
Year 7 Vaccinations 
 

14—17 November 
Year 10 Yearly exams  
 

22 - 25 November 
Year 10 Camp 
 

28-30 November 
Year 10 Crossroads 
 

6 December 
 Speech Day 
 

9 December 
Orientation Day 
 

15 December 
HSC results 
 

16 December 
End of Term 4 for students 
 

30 January 2017 
Students return  Term 1 

From the Principal - Tim O’Brien 

                                                       Parents!  
                    

We need a new secretary for the Canteen Committee.  
We only meet 4 times a year in the evening at a mutually agreed time.  

Meetings are friendly and relaxed affairs.  
The canteen plays an important role in the life of the school and you would be most welcome.  

Please text or ring Maggie on 0425278405 if you would be interested in this opportunity. 
 

Maggie Figueroa (Canteen Convenor) 

Congratulations to Mr Andy Param 
(Mathematics) and Mr Michael de la Pena 
(Science) for being presented with an  
Australasian College of Educators World 
Teachers’ Day Award for 2016. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to quality 
education for our boys. 

International Teachers Day 
Thanks to the EBHS P&C for hosting a generous morning tea in recognition of our teachers.  Thank you to Amanda and the 
Events Support Team for providing the delicious food for the event 

The HSC exams finished on Friday with Design and Technology being the last exam.  Well done 
to the boys, the staff, parents and carers for your dedication and resilience over the past month.  
Now the wait for the results.   
 

EBHS will experience a change in its enrolment procedure in 2018.  I emphasise this change is 
not in place for 2017.  Please go to our website for more information and a map of the new 
boundary. 
 

There is a P&C meeting in the Common Room on Monday 7 November at 7.30pm.  I will be 
providing information of the new enrolment boundary then. 

Meeting dates for 2016 P&C General Meeting are: 7.30 pm on Monday nights – 7th November, 
and 5th December 2016.    All parents and carers are welcome. Meetings are held in the Common 
Room, B Block.  
 

Susan Day                                                          
P&C President, 0418 213212   

P&C 
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Relieving Deputy Principal - Senior School – Narelle Kathryn 
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These classes are run by Mr G Onley, with a primary focus on questions related to the HSC course. 

Extra Tuition classes for Year 12 Mathematics classes 

Mathematics 2 Unit  Week A Thursday and Week B Friday Class starts at 7.30 in C7/C8 

Mathematics General 2 Week A Friday and Week B Monday Class starts at 7.30 in C7/C8 

All Welcome 

Class Day Venue Time 

Advanced English Monday Week B K24 From 7.30am - 8.30am 

Standard English Monday Week A From 7.30am - 8.30am K24 

Additional 
English 
Lessons 

Additional English lessons are being offered to assist students in 
Years 11 and 12 who are doing Standard and Advanced English.  
 

These lessons will be beneficial for revision especially as boys 
head toward Year 11 exams and the HSC.   
 

We especially encourage boys who would like to improve the 
quality of their narrative and writing styles to attend. 

The Higher School Certificate examinations finished on Friday and now students will have the opportunity for rest and recreation 
prior to the publication of HSC results on Thursday  15 December.   On Friday 16 December, we will hold the annual HSC BBQ for 
students to return, share some stories and meet up once again.  
 

My very best wishes go to all students who have reached a significant milestone in their life. A reminder that as the boys sign out 
they are to bring all textbooks back, ensure outstanding money owed to the school is paid and collect their reference from Ms 
Horstead at the end of the process.  

 

At this time of year many of the boys in Year 11 are considering their options for the coming year. Many are reducing their units of 
study to 10 units for the HSC course. This can be a little risky as there is no safety barrier should something go wrong (best 10 
units count). As you can withdraw from a subject up until the HSC exam, it may be preferable to bear with a subject until a defi-
nite decision is made.   

 

That said, if a boy is really struggling with a subject, would benefit from putting more time into his other subjects and would suffer 
less stress and anxiety, then he should definitely withdraw from the concerning subject and use his time wisely to up-skill in his 
other subjects.  
 
Those boys who have withdrawn from a subject should be reminded that their study period in the Library is just that and should 
be used constructively to work on their continuing units of study. Students are reminded that they are expected to be in the li-
brary for all their study periods, including when they fall in period 4. 
 

Yearly Exams for Year 10  are in Week 6 (14 -18 November), so hopefully study timetables and revision are both happening at 
home and at school in the lead up to these end of year assessment evaluations.  
 

Once again, a reminder that boys can only take a clear pencil case/plastic sleeve into their tests with their writing equipment (this 
is similar to the HSC requirements). Black pens only are to be used. 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://i.ytimg.com/vi/tt_XXWRdKrI/hqdefault.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v%3Dtt_XXWRdKrI&h=360&w=480&tbnid=2GwzmdKE_S_FXM:&docid=ujsYtRXnXmDoCM&ei=XznmVrDCFsyj0gSywKnICQ&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwjw7b2Hp7
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Anthony Tran 

Deputy Principal - Middle School – Ralph David 

School Student Transport Scheme 
Information for parents and students 

School travel passes only need to be updated when a student: 

 Changes their address, or  

 Change school 
 

A new application is required when: 
 

 Applying for an SSTS Pass for the first time. 

 Progressing from Year 6 to Year 7. 

 Requesting an additional pass as a result of a new 
shared parental responsibility situation. 

 

For more information on planning your school travel, visit 
www.transportnsw.info or contact your local   operator. 

IMPORTANT—Passes for 2017 Travel 

Opal Network:  Please remind ALL students to keep their 
School Opal Cards for travel in 2017.  These cards will be auto-
matically deactivated for school holidays and then reactivated 
for school travel in Term 1.     Current School Opal Card can be 
updated with changes of school, home address or operator. 

Making Bullying History – a partnership between Epping Boys High School and Epping North Public School 
I would like to thank Mr Kyle Sutton for his energy and commitment in driving the development of a new partnership initiative 
with Epping North Public School. Ms Joanne Wilcher, Principal of Epping North Public School, highlighted the need to collabora-
tively develop an initiative that focuses on proactively educating students about bullying. Students from Years 8 and 10 from Ep-
ping Boys High School worked with students from Year 5 at Epping North Public School to brainstorm issues around bullying in 
order to make films to educate and draw attention to bullying and how it can be addressed at school.  
 

The films were viewed at Epping North Public School on Tuesday 1st November and were a great success with students demon-
strating a good understanding of how to identify bullying and how to respond to it in a way that is respectful and does not escalate 
the bullying. 
 

A big thank you to Ms Sarah McLean, Assistant Principal from Epping North Public School, who worked closely with Mr Sutton to 
develop and deliver the program and to Ms Sarah Laman, a PDHPE teacher from Epping Boys High School, who helped deliver the 
program. 
 

Next year we hope to work with Cheltenham Girls’ High School to further develop this initiative. The program was developed as an 
extension of the very successful Boys To Men program at Epping Boys High School, coordinated by Mr Kyle Sutton. We see the 
initiative as part of improving transition from primary to high school and recognise that transition does not just start in Term 3 and 
end on Orientation Day, but is a part of an extended relationship between primary and high school. 
 
Transition 6 to 7 and Orientation Day 
The Year 7 Adviser for 2017 is Mr Cameron Gordon. He has been working hard with the transition team to collate information 
from primary schools and organise visits to primary school so that Year 6 students can meet students from Epping Boys High 
School and have the opportunity to ask question about what high school will be like. 
 

Some students are given the opportunity to visit the school prior to Orientation Day to make the process smoother and reduce 
anxiety around the change.  
 

Orientation Day this year has been moved to the 9th December due to Epping Boys High School’s Speech Day at the Town Hall. The 
organisation for this day is currently happening, led by Ms Ekaterini Thanos. We look forward to meeting the families and students 
of the 2017 Year 7 cohort. 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://i.ytimg.com/vi/tt_XXWRdKrI/hqdefault.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v%3Dtt_XXWRdKrI&h=360&w=480&tbnid=2GwzmdKE_S_FXM:&docid=ujsYtRXnXmDoCM&ei=XznmVrDCFsyj0gSywKnICQ&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwjw7b2Hp7
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YEAR 10 BOYS – 2017 

Year 9 boys going into Senior School (Year 10, 2017) will need to purchase white shirts and a senior tie before the start of the new 
school year.   

                          HELPERS NEEDED FOR ORIENTATION DAY 

                         FRIDAY 9 DECEMBER 2016 
Come and join us for a fun day!  Have a yummy lunch and coffee (on us) AND earn a shop credit 
voucher (that can be used at a later date)!! 
 

A limited number of helpers are needed to assist in the sale of uniforms at the Daylight Uniform 
Shop for incoming Year 7 students on Orientation Day on Friday, 9 December 2016. 
 

Please call Delma Marsden on 0451 255 624 for further information or to leave your details. 

Uniform shop - Delma Marsden 

On Friday 21 October Epping Boys was visited by Sapporo Kaisei Secondary School from Japan.  
 

120 Year 11 students and five teachers enjoyed a day at Epping which started with a school tour and orientation by our Senior  
Japanese students. Next, students presented their scientific research to EBHS Year 10 in a lesson which was run by Year 9 Japanese 
students.  
 

The Year 10 boys then had a chance to teach our guests down on the oval, where our Japanese visitors learned the ins and outs of 
cricket and netball, in addition to playing basketball and soccer. Finally, our Year 9/12 Japanese students enjoyed cultural exchange 
prepared by our guests to end the day.  
 

Thank you to all staff who helped out with the event. We look forward to visiting them in Japan next year on the school tour! 

  

Japanese visit to EBHS – Ben Gibb - Japanese Teacher 

West Side Story Rehearsals have begun - Rachel Coleman, Drama Teacher 
As part of our 60th Anniversary Celebrations with Chelten-
ham Girls’ High School we will be presenting West Side 
Story in May next year.  
 

West Side Story is a spectacular musical set in the Upper 
West Side of New York City in the 1950s.  
 

This appropriation of Shakespeare's  Romeo and Juliet'will 
also be celebrating 60 years since its first showing on 
Broadway in 1957 and it was last produced by both schools 
in 1972. 
 

With singing, dancing and acting work already under way 
with our fabulous cast of 70 students, this promises to be a 
show not to miss.  

Pictured are Lachlan Wilson, Ned Rallings and Tara Chrystal who respectively play the lead roles of Riff, Tony and Maria. 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https://i.ytimg.com/vi/tt_XXWRdKrI/hqdefault.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.youtube.com/watch?v%3Dtt_XXWRdKrI&h=360&w=480&tbnid=2GwzmdKE_S_FXM:&docid=ujsYtRXnXmDoCM&ei=XznmVrDCFsyj0gSywKnICQ&tbm=isch&ved=0ahUKEwjw7b2Hp7
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News from Social Sciences - Jaye Dunn, Teacher 

Term 4 is almost half way gone! How quickly time flies! All our HSC boys have completed their Legal Studies, Business Studies, 
Geography and Economics examinations. We hope all students gave it their best shot and we excitedly await their results and 
hope they enjoy their well-deserved break. 
 

Co-curricular activities 
In Week 3, Year 9 and 10 Commerce students and Year 11 Legal Studies classes were visited by the University of NSW Student 
Legal Organisation. Law students from UNSW conducted some excellent legal based workshops, giving the students invaluable 
information and involving them in some interesting workshops, incorporating real life scenarios. Year 9 Commerce learnt about 
consumer law, Year 10 Commerce learnt about public law and the senior Legal Studies boys received a presentation on police 
powers, the criminal justice system and young offenders.  
 

The information will be very useful as we move through the first HSC topic of Crime. Students were very engaged in the presenta-
tions and thankful for the students of UNSW who had volunteered their time to speak with our students about the law and uni-
versity studies. Three of our Year 10 boys also participated in the Mini United Nations General Assembly at UNSW in Week 3; a  
recount of this activity will be included in the next newsletter.  
 

geoSNAPS has continued this term with some excellent entries in the buildings and books themed weeks. The buildings week was 
very tough to judge, as there were so many excellent entries. The winner for buildings was Harry Evenden in Year 10. The books 
week was won by Cameron Ainslie from 7I. As always, the winning entries along with other honourable mentions are posted on 
the geoSNAPS noticeboard, opposite H23 in the H block. The winning entries are below.  

 
Teaching and learning  
As always, there are some exciting things happening in all our middle and senior school classrooms. The new HSC cohort are 
getting stuck into their studies and embracing the new challenges facing them in the year ahead.  
 

In Geography, some classes have been completing tasks on the concept of ecological sustainability. Year 8 Geography have been 
making films as part of the final assessment tasks, most of which were excellent and thought-provoking regarding the concept of 
ecological sustainability. Lachlan Gilbert from 8I had his film selected to be shown as part of the SRC Film Fest. Keeping with the 
sustainability theme, Year 8 classes, again, will be constructing their own sustainable cities as a final end-of-year project. Using the 
Sustainable Development goals as a guide and recycled cardboard as their building materials, students are going to conduct some 
inquiry before building and discover ways to house the world’s populations in a sustainable fashion.  
 

Year 9 Commerce boys are enjoying learning about the concept of ‘Running a Business’ in their lessons. Students are developing 
their own business, including the product or service and other aspects of being a business owner, such as the development of a 
business plan. The boys are either sole traders or partnerships and are actively engaged in their businesses and working out the 
best ways to ensure success and profit and overcome any weaknesses or threats.  
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BTM - Kyle Sutton 
Year 7  
This term Year 7 have been continuing their work on the sustainability group projects, which will be due for marking in Week 6. 
The Sustainability cross-curriculum project is a compulsory project for all Year 7 students. The project will be facilitated by several 
days of activities that will build student knowledge about sustainability, as well as ongoing lessons during your BTM periods. The 
cross-curriculum project will be completed in groups of no more than four students. Year 7 students will learn about sustainability 
in a range of different situations within the Epping community and how to address these.  
Year 8 
This term Year 8 have been exploring the issues of social justice and how it looks in the world around them. A highlight of this will 
be when the boys are exposed to a Hunger banquet which will demonstrate through food, how it is currently proportioned 
around the world. They will be fed according to their social status which they will receive on the day.  
This term there were also a select number of students from Year 8, who previously attended Epping North Primary School (ENPS), 
who were involved in a mentoring program with the current Year 10 mentors from our school and Year 5 students from their 
school, with a central focus around bullying. These boys were trained for a full day before attending ENPS, where for the first half 
of the day, led initiative and team building games and the second half of the day, with the deconstruction of anti-bullying videos. 
Following the analysis of these videos, mentors helped the Year 5 students develop ideas for a movie they could develop, high-
lighting the impact around bullying.  

The second session was a reflection, watching the movies created by the Year 5 students and a BBQ to 
celebrate the conclusion of the program until the following year. A job well done from both the Year 8 and 
Year 10 mentors, well done! Many thanks to Ms Laman and Ralph David for helping out on these days as 
well as Mrs Mclean from ENPS for her tireless energy and help. 

Year 9 
This term Year 9 have had a focus around leadership and what will be coming up next as they journey into Senior School. Many of 
the activities so far have looked at leaders in the past and how influential they have been on our history. They have also been 
exposed to situations where they need to work as a team, in particular, The Amazing Race. The Amazing Race was held for the 
second year running with some great success. A special thank you to the Year 10 mentors who were trained and ran the race by 
themselves. The race began with each class grouped into four equal teams. Each team was given an initial riddle they had to solve 
which would provide them with instructions on how to get to each station. Each group had to hold a rope between them. Failure 
to continue to hold the rope would result in a time penalty. The course consisted of 7 different stations, where as a team they had 
to complete a challenge before their “Plane Ticket” was stamped and the next riddle given to them to find the location of their 
next station. Students had to use their skills in Morse Code, mathematics, physical challenges such as 7-leg races, Frisbee chal-
lenges and a personal favourite from teachers, spinning 10 times and trying to kick a rugby ball over the goals. Each group has 
taken photos from the day, hopefully these will be uploaded for the day in the proceeding newsletters.  
Year 10 
The Year 10 mentors have been sensational. The group was divided into two so that half of the group could attend the ENPS men-
toring days and the other half for the Amazing Race. It must be noted that the gentlemen involved demonstrated significant skill 
and ability, leadership and maturity when dealing with younger students both within our own school and ENPS.  
They have been complimented by all staff at the primary school, as well as fellow BTM teachers for the way in which they con-
ducted themselves on all of these days. Well done! 
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Sportsmen of the Week 2016 ICAS Mathematics Competition   

Congratulations to 
Will Evans.   
 

Will showed great 
spirit, attitude and 
bravery this week 
during sport.  
 

He volunteered to 
help referee the 15s 
Oztag.  He then went 
on to play a great 
first half of tag in the 
first grade team, 
communicating well 
and making some 
good tags and runs.   

Congratulations  go to Yifei S who won the UNSW medal for the 
equal highest mark in the state for Year 8 in the 2016 ICAS 
Mathematics competition. This is a truly outstanding achieve-
ment in such a prestigious and challenging competition.   
 

Five students across the school achieved High Distinctions (top 
1% in the state).   
 

Special congratulations go to Yifei S, Alex D, Jerry L, Jack F and 
Sam B for this result. 36 students also achieved Distinctions and 
42 students achieved Credits. Well done to all students partici-
pated in the competition  

The EBHS prefects organised a Futsal competition for Years 7 
and 8 in the lead up to the SRC Film Fest on Friday 4 November.   
 
The competition was keenly contested between classes, with 
8E and 7M competing in the final. The final was taken out by 
7M with a lot of support on the sidelines.  
 
Thankyou to the prefects for organising this competition and 
for raising awareness of the importance to support the SRC and 
their charity focus of Prostate Cancer.   
 
 

Congratulations to 
Daivik Julka.   
 

His figures were 2 
overs, 4 wickets 
and 3 wides.   
 

Got to love Cricket. 
 

Well done, Daivik. 

Unfortunately, in the second half he injured his hip badly 
but still managed to force a drop out.  Well done, Will. 

Year 7 and 8 Futsal Competition - Cathy Hartley, Prefect Adviser 
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Information about Speech Day 
 

Tuesday 6 December 2016 commencing at 9.45am 
Sydney Town Hall 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I extend a cordial invitation to you to attend the annual Speech Day of Epping Boys High School. This 
annual event is a very special occasion to acknowledge our award recipients across the areas of academia, 
sport, co-curricula, creative arts and community services.   

The scheduled starting time of the ceremony in the Sydney Town Hall is 9.45am and it is expected to 
conclude no later than 12.15pm. Parents and guests are to be seated by 9.40am. There will be a maximum 
of 400 seats available for parents and community members in the galleries. 

Students will not be expected to return to school after the ceremony and will only be supervised on the 
train return journey if requested by parents on the slip below. Students will be dismissed at the Sydney 
Town Hall at the conclusion of the proceedings.  

All students will be transported to the Sydney Town Hall by a special Epping Boys High “express” train. 
There will be reserved carriage space for parents/carers and friends in carriages 7 and 8. Students will be 
required to assemble at specific points with nominated staff members. This special train has been pre-paid, 
so there are no costs involved for parents, friends or students, other than the return fare home. 

Train departs: Cheltenham  8.49 am 
   Epping   8.57 am 
   Eastwood  9.01 am 

Train arrives:  Sydney Town Hall  9.30 am  

Where to board:  Students should be at the station closest to them at least 10 minutes prior to 
departure time. Students are to follow directions of teachers and prefects at their 
station. 

Which carriage?      To Sydney 

8 7 6 5 4 3 2 1  

Parents and 
Friends  

11 1-4 

11 5-8 

10 1-3 

10 4-7 

 9 1-3 

9 4-7 

8E, 8A 7I, 7M, 7P, 7C Upstairs 

8I, 8M 8P, 8C 7E, 7A downstairs 

         

 
 
 
The school looks forward to sharing with you this important celebration of its achievements in 2016. 

 
Tim O’Brien          
Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

EPPING BOYS HIGH SCHOOL
213 Vimiera Road, EASTWOOD, NSW 2122 
Ph: 9869 2701   Fax:  9868 1198      Email: eppingboy-h.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Principal:  Tim O’Brien BEc  Dip Ed 

 



PAGE | 9 

 

STRIVE TO ACHIEVE 

Parental Permission 

Student name ____________________________________  Roll Class ___________  Date:  ___________________ 

Please Print Parent/Carer Name: _____________________  Parent/Carer Signature  _________________________                

At the conclusion of the ceremony, students will have three options. Please tick the appropriate box below 

    Return under teacher supervision by train to Epping Station. 

    Return home independently by public transport. 

    Remain in Sydney CBD and return home under parental direction. 

Some important information: 
In order for Speech Day planning purposes, this permission note needs to be returned to roll call teachers ASAP,  

 Students not submitting this permission note at least one week prior to Speech Day, will be escorted back to Epping 
Station by staff members. 

 I/we understand that my son cannot use his Opal School Card for transport home and will need to purchase an Opal 
single trip ticket. 

 It is expected that all students will adhere to the Epping Boys High School Code of Conduct throughout the after-
noon.  

 Students are encouraged to travel in small groups or pairs to ensure safety at all times. 

 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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Community Notices  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

AUDITIONS for 2017 

The Northern Sydney Youth Orchestra (NSYO) is 

inviting musicians to audition for its 3 orchestras: 

Symphony Orchestra, the Wind Ensemble and the 

Strings Orchestra.  Auditions are on Nov 30th from 

4pm onwards. Orchestras rehearse weekly at Beecroft 

on Wednesdays. 

We are planning a musical tour overseas in July 

2017 (Asia). If you play Strings, Brass or a wind 

instrument why not contact us? 

For more details, and to find our online application 

form, please visit our website http://www.nsyo.org.au 

or email: info@nsyo.org.au 

 Epping Boys High School is on Facebook. 
 
To connect with Epping Boys High School. 
  

Sign up for Facebook TODAY 
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@ EBHS 

 Chess Club is located in K23 during lunch time on Monday, 

Tuesday, Thursday and Friday.  No experience necessary. 

Come along and make new friends. 

ALL WELCOME 

Dr Who Club 
Friday during lunchtime in K04 

 

 

 

 

 

See Ms Lane in the science faculty for more information 

ALL  WELCOME 

Need Help with Homework or Assignments... 

Come to the Homework and  
Learning Centre  

Extra help with homework and assignments 
is available at the Homework and Learning 

Centre  

School Library  
Monday afternoons 3 .30pm - 4.30pm 

See Miss Morabi in  C Block for more information 
or  

Mrs Frank in the office for a permission  note 

Epping Boys High School  

is on Facebook 

 

STEAM             

ScienceTechnologyEngineeringArtsMathematics 

STEAM challenges students to solve the problems of the future in a 
creative way supported by evidence and first-hand research.  

All students are welcome to come along and change the world on 

Tuesdays at lunch time in K07.  
 

See Mr Leggo in Science 

 

 

 

Interested in the Environment !! 

Come along and join this  fun and interesting group  

Tuesday -  lunchtime in K4 

See Ms Lane in the Science Faculty  for more details. 
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EPPIC EATS MENU and PRICE LIST 2016   

      

BREAKFAST:    SALADS:   

Hash brown .80  Salad Only Plate (Order Only) $3.20  

English Muffins Ham and Cheese $1.30  Salad with Protein Plate (Order Only) $3.80  

Herb and Cheese Toastie (Thursday's) $1.30  Pasta Plain  Salad (Term 1 and 4 Only) $3.20  

Hot Chocolate (Term2and3 only) $2.80  Pasta Chicken Salad (Term 1 and 4 Only) $3.80  

      

   SAUCES:   

HOT FOOD:   Tomato       .30  

Chicken Fillet $2.70  Mustard       .30  

Chicken Corn Roll $2.70  Sweet Chilli       .30  

Sausage Roll $3.00  BBQ       .30  

Spinach and Cheese Roll $2.70     

Pizza Rounda $2.70  DRINKS:   

Hot Dog $2.70  Water (600ml) $1.00  

Hot Noodles- Chicken/Oriental $3.00  Water (1.5 Lt) $2.90  

Chicken Burger $3.70  Pump Water (750ml) $3.50  

Vegie Burger (Order Only) $3.70  Fruit Juices (350mls) $2.60  

Pork Rib Roll (Friday only) $4.00  Juice Poppers $1.20  

Lasagne $3.70  Up and GO $2.20  

Beef Meat Pie $3.70  Oak Flavoured Milk (600ml) $3.20  

Curry  Pie $3.70  Oak Flavoured Milk (300ml) $2.20  

Pizza Pie $4.20  Rush Flavoured Milk (latte, Mocha) $3.20  

Butter Chicken Pie $4.20  Pura Plain Milk (600ml) $2.20  

Vegetable pastie $3.70  Lipton Iced Tea $3.40  

Hot Special Roll of the day $4.00  Okf Sparkling $2.20  

   Appletiser $2.20  

      

COLD ITEMS   ICE BLOCKS and ICE CREAMS:   

Sandwiches $3.20  Zooper Dopper .50  

Wraps $3.70  Frozen fruit cups $1.00  

Chicken Caesar Roll $3.70  Tnt $1.00  

ADD FOR TOASTED .50  Juicie .80  

ADD EXTRA FOR 2 OR MORE PROTEINS .40  Moosies $1.20  

Protein Fillings are:   Yogo Snapz .60  

Chicken, Corned Beef, Ham      

Roast Beef, Plain Egg, Curried Egg   SNACK ITEMS:   

Tuna  or Cheese   Toasted Garlic Tortilla .80  

Salad Fillings are:   Lamington $2.90  

Lettuce, Tomato,   Mega Muffins $3.90  

Carrot, Cucumber, Capsicum   Brownie $2.20  

Mixed salad leaves and Celery   Jelly $0.50  

Condiments:   Koala Popcorn $1.80  

Pesto, Mayo, Pickles, Mustard   BBQ Snaps $1.80  

Chutney, BBQ and Tomato Sauce   J J snacks $1.80  

   Jumpy's $1.20  

   Rice Cracker Mix $1.20  

   Mamee Noodle Snacks $1.20  
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ABN 76 069 733 455 
35 Garema Circuit, Kingsgrove NSW 2208 

Telephone: (02) 9758 5588   Fax: (02) 9758 5566 
Email: daylight@daylightcorp.com 

Epping Boys High School Uniform Shop 

Price List 

Name:  ___________________________ Year:  ______  Date:  __________  Rec# ___________ 
 

Item Price $ Size Qty Total incl GST 

Tailored Trousers 43.00    

Grey Beltloop Shorts 35.00    

S/S Grey Middle School Shirt 30.00    

L/S Grey Middle School Shirt 33.00    

S/S White Senior School Shirt 30.00    

L/S White Senior School Shirt 33.00    

Jumpers     

Green Wool Jumpers 10 – 16 72.00    

Green Wool Jumpers 18 – 22 72.00    

Green Wool Jumpers 24 – 28 72.00    

Sport / PE     

Microfibre Jacket 65.00    

Winter Jackets 65.00    

Trackpants 40.00    

Sport Polo 35.00    

Sport Shorts Darvall 26.00    

Sports Shorts Harris 26.00    

Sports Shorts Terry 26.00    

Sports Shorts Midson 26.00    

Others     

School Socks 7.50    

Rugby Socks 8.00    

Boys Blazers 110.00    

Bottle Caps 12.00    

Middle School Tie 20.00    

Senior School Tie 20.00    

Total to Pay  

  

We accept cash and credit card – eftpos facility. Cheques will not be accepted. 

The Uniform Shop is open: 
 Monday 10.00 am until 2.00 pm 
 Thursday 7.30 am until 11.30 am 
 

The Uniform Shop is located in G Block. If you have any queries, please contact Delma Marsden on  
0451 255 624 
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NOTIFICATION OF ABSENCE 

   
Student Surname: …………………………………...…….... Given Name: ……………….…………….……..…… Roll Class: ………..… 
  
WHOLE DAY ABSENCE Date(s): …………………………………………………..    LATE ARRIVAL Date: …….………………...……… 
  
EARLY LEAVER Date: ………………………….……..      Departure time: ……………………………………………………………….. 
  
Reason for absence: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………. 
  
Parent/Guardian Name: …………………………….…………. Parent/Guardian Signature: ……………….…...…Date: …………………… 

 (Please Print) 

  

    SMS NOTIFICATIONS 
Absences  

If you receive a text regarding your son’s absence, please only reply if he is sick or on leave.   

If you believe your son is at school or on a school excursion etc., please telephone the school on 9869 2701. 
 

General SMS Information 

Due to the SMS system we have, all text messages are sent in bulk from the computer.  We are unable to 

reply to any text messages we receive.  If you have any queries about an SMS please phone the school on 

9869 2701. 
 

Notification of Absence 

If your son is going to be absent, please call the school ASAP and upon return, please use the following form to explain your son’s 

absence.  NB: Early Leavers form should be submitted to the Front Office in the morning before 9.00am.  Any other notes are to 

be submitted during roll call or handed to the Front Office. 
 

If your son will be away for five or more days, an application for extended leave/travel form must be filled out and submitted to the 

Principal two weeks prior to absence.  Forms may be collected from the Front Office.  

EBHS CHANGE OF STUDENT PERSONAL INFORMATION 

Student First Name: ……………………………......Student Surname…………………………...Roll Class …………..  

Previous Address: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………….. ………. 

…………………………………………………………………………..……..   Date Address Changed: …………………  

New Address: ….………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………  

……………………………………………………………………………… Post Code: .………………………………  

Home Phone: ………………..……………….. 

Parent/Guardian 1: Work Phone: …………………………………Parent/Guardian 1: Mobile ……………….………….  

Parent/Guardian 1:  Email: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Parent/Guardian 2:  Work Phone: …………………….…………...Parent/Guardian 2: Mobile: ……………….…………  

Parent/Guardian 2: Email:………………………………………………………………………………………………………  

Emergency Contact 1 (someone other than Parent/Guardian) 

Name: ………………………………………………………  Emergency Contact Phone: ………………………………..  

Relationship to Student (eg Aunt, Friend): …..……………………………………………………………………………..  

Emergency Contact 2 (someone other than Parent/Guardian) 

Name: ………………………………………………………  Emergency Contact Phone: ………………………………..  

Relationship to Student (eg Aunt, Friend): …..……………………………………………………………………………..  

Parent/Guardian Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

Parent/Guardian Signature: ………………………………..……………………….…….     Date: ……………………….  

 
OFFICE USE ONLY    ERN   Green File           BOS    Transport 


